

Superintendent's Report

Dr. Will Hoffman, Superintendent

March 10, 2023

IN THIS ISSUE:

- Tour of Schools
- MHS AP Students Tour ARS
- Student Selected for State Superintendent's SAC
- National School Social Worker Week

Tour of Schools: Madison County Commissioners and Board of Education members visited several schools March 3rd. We appreciate the collaboration with our county commission. We were happy to highlight a few of our most important initiatives within the district.



MHS AP Students Tour ARS: Thursday the AP Government class and students from the

DATES TO REMEMBER:

3/27/23 Regular Scheduled Meeting Central Support Services Closed 5:00 PM

Closed 5:00 PM Work 5:30 PM Open 6:00 PM

Attachments:

Time Changes March 12, 2023





AP Human Geography class at Madison High School toured the Mars Hill Anderson Rosenwald school. Dorothy and Ray Rapp gave the students a brief history of the school. Sarah Hart, alumni of the school, gave the students a first-hand perspective of what it was like to be an African American student at the school in Madison County. The AP Human Geography students just finished a unit on segregation and political demographics. The AP Government

students just finished their civil rights unit that includes a study of The Letter From Birmingham Jail, the landmark cases of Plessy v. Ferguson and Brown v. Board of Education. All of the students were engaged in what they were hearing and after the visit commented that they found the information very informative and eye opening. We are hopeful this will be the first of many trips to the school for the students at Madison High School.

Madison County Schools Mission



The students of Madison County Schools will have meaningful experiences and valuable academic preparation to ensure a brighter future. Student Selected for State Superintendent's SAC: Emily Harwood has been selected to



serve on the State Superintendent's Student Advisory Council. Ms. Harwood is a sophomore at Madison High School. Her application was chosen from a pool of over 700 individuals. Each student selected comes from a different region of the state and possesses qualities and ideas that vary widely across the political/social/educational spectrum. These students will meet monthly beginning in March to produce a project to present this May in front of the State Board and Superintendent. Congratulations!

National School Social Worker Week: March 5th -11th is National School Social Worker week. School Social Workers rise up to support students and families, offering support, and encouraging social and emotional growth. We are thankful for our group of Social Workers Making It Happen for our students and families.



Pictured left to right are; Hailey Davis, Kristina Dixon, Michael McGuire, Shea Reed and Melissa Fowler.